
 

Stroud, October 2023  

 

Statement regarding REACH and Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) 

 

Dear Customer,  
 
The REACH Regulation EC 1907/2006 came into force in June 2007.  The REACH Candidate list of 

Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) was last updated 14th June 2023. 

 
We are downstream users for all substances and articles we are using, according to REACH, and as 
downstream users we must rely on our supplier for the registration of all raw materials. We can 

inform you that we have received information from our material suppliers, that they have fulfilled 

their responsibilities regarding registration according to REACH regulation.  
 
We can further confirm that we are not intentionally using or adding any of the substances REACH 

classify as Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC).  By confirmation from our suppliers, we can 

also state that the raw materials they are using do not contain any of these substances in excess of 

0.1% w/w. 
 

Based on information from our raw material suppliers, we can confirm that we comply with REACH 

Annex XVII (as of 16th August 2023) if any of the listed substances would be used.  

 
Adtech Polymer Engineering Ltd are continuously communicating with our supply chain to ensure 

that the products we are buying continue to follow the REACH regulations.  
 

This statement of compliance is true to the best of our knowledge of the current regulation. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further information. 
 
 Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Samantha Deverell 

Managing Director 

Adtech Polymer Engineering Ltd - sales@adtech.co.uk 
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